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The Philippines warmly welcomes the delegation of Tajikistan to the 2nd cycle of the Universal Periodic Review and the presentation of its national report.
The Philippines welcomes the commitment of Tajikistan to the UPR with the drafting of its National Plan for 2013-2015 to implement the accepted recommendations of the 1st cycle of the UPR.  We also welcome the establishment of the country’s Human Rights Department, which serves as a secretariat to governmental actions in pursuit of the country’s human rights obligations.
The Philippines appreciates efforts of Tajikistan in involving inter-agency working groups and civil society in the preparation of various national action plans to promote the rights of migrants, prevent torture, and eliminate racial discrimination. 
We also appreciate Tajikistan’s ratification of the Genocide Convention and OP-CEDAW. 
We urge Tajikistan to continue to address remaining challenges, including access to quality health and educational services for all 
The Philippines recommends that Tajikistan consider ratifying the CRPD, ICRMW and ILO Convention 189.
We wish Tajikistan a successful review. Thank you, Mr. President.
